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November Rally 

Mother Nature smiled on us at our November Rally.   The picture perfect weather enhanced our 

stay at Island Retreat RV Park in Gulf Port, Alabama and provided a wonderful backdrop for our 

Rally. Co-Host, Harry and Gayna Joy and Jim and Marie Buckman outdid themselves with food, 

fun and fellowship.   Thank you to the Joys and Buckmans.   Sadly, Harry and Gayna had to 

depart unexpectedly Saturday morning to attend the funeral of Harry’s cousin.   Denise and 

Hugh Mitchell stepped in and co-hosted with Jim and Marie which we all appreciated.   

 

Attending were the Cassadys, Baggarlys, Joys, Buckmans, Wilsons, Moores, Herricks, Mitchells 

and we were delighted to have guest, Dave and JoAnn Hawk.  They are long-time friends of Jim 

and Marie and live in the area.  

 

Thursday evening “Happy Hour” kicked off the Rally with great fellowship.  Grills were fired up 

to cook hamburgers and hotdogs plus we enjoyed appetizers and side dishes between the Joy 

and Buckman’s RV site.  

  

 
 

Friday evening we enjoyed a delicious “Low Country Boil” in the RV Club House with Jim and 

Marie, Denise and Hugh overseeing the preparation.  It was heavenly!  Two thumbs up for a 

wonderful meal and evening. 

Saturday morning we feasted on delicious breakfast casseroles prepared by Gayna Joy with 

juice and fruit in the RV Park Club House.  Saturday was free for exploring or leisure.  Trips to 

the beach, Dauphin Island and area attractions were enjoyed.   

Saturday evening included a group dinner and a trip to the Flora Bama for live music and 

people watching.  Don’t worry; we were home by 9:30.   

Sunday morning breakfast was enjoyed before departures for home for some while several 

extended their stay until Tuesday.  
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Rally News 

VP/Wagon Master, Scott Herrick continues to explore options for 2021 Funseekers Rallies.  

Got a suggestion?  Please let Scott or Raymond know.  We still have December Luncheon 

remaining in 2020.  . 

 

December 05, 2020: Club Luncheon.  12:30 PM at Sun City Peachtree Golf Club, Griffin, GA.  It 

has been difficult to book a luncheon due to the Covid19 but we have managed to secure a 

private dining room at the golf club.  So far we have about 19 signed up.   We had to limit to 30 

people.  There is still time and room if you wish to attend.   Mail your check payable to Susan 

Baggarly, 417 Tallulah Drive, Griffin, GA 30223.  $20.00 per person. 

 

2021 

March 10-13 2021:   Rally will be at FMCA meeting in Perry, GA.  We voted to meet and enter 

the grounds as a group so we can park together.  Scott is looking for a meeting place to gather 

prior to entering.  FMCA rules require groups to enter together to park together.  FMCA meeting 

will not only provide us with a group setting but tremendous exhibits, seminars and 

entertainment.   

 

May 20-23, 2021:  Emerald Coast RV Resort. Panama City Beach, Florida.  Details e-mailed 

Oct. 26, 2020 for early registration.   Host: Jan and Joe Brannon and Denise and Hugh Mitchell. 

 

July, September, November 2021 rallies - To be determined.  Our annual meeting will be in 

September.  Make note:  I had the wrong months in the previous newsletter for Rallies.   

 

We are still in need of a Rally Master for 2022.  If interested, please let Raymond know.   

 

Membership 

Be pro-active:  Reach out to your RV friends about joining us at a rally and possible joining our 

club. 

 

********************************* 

 
Please join me in extending a big “Thank You” to Wayne and Wanda Hollenbeck for the 

Funseekers Picture Directory.  If you did not receive your copy via email let Wayne know.   
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Diesel Pusher:  Coachman Cross Country, SE, 37.5 feet, two slides, new tires, and three 

awnings.  Cummins turbo engine, Allison Transmission, Freightliner Chassis.  Only 49,800 

miles.  2002 in great condition.  Will sale for wholesale price of $30,250.  No trades.  Call Bill 

Shotwell at 770-630-6728. 

 

************************************************ 

 

 
 

 

At the risk of missing someone I wish to let any of you with illness, medical concerns or just 

Covid-19 blues know we are thinking about you.   

I do know:  Elise Miller tested positive for Covid but she is 11 days into quarantine and doing 

very well.  She had light symptoms. 

Bill Guettler is recovering from vertigo and procedure on his leg but doing very well. 

Blessing to all. 

 

************************************************* 

 
 

Until we meet again, be safe.  Happy Travels to all! 

 

, 
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